
Talisman Lodge members, 

  

The July business meeting date has been rescheduled to July 28th, also a scheduled work -party has been 

scheduled July 26, 27, and 28th.  Tasks that we’re working on will be setting two windows, layout new 

walls, installing door hardware.  Also wall framing and electrical clean up. 

We’re looking forward to completing a lot the items on the list, more members that attend the more we 

can accomplish.  

 

Please let me know if you can attend the work-party.  

Thanks, 

Charlie 

 


